
Notice Regarding Town Meeting on Thursday, July 30, 2020  

 

Due COVID19, Annual Town Meeting has been rescheduled for Thursday, July 30, 2020 at 7 pm, 

outdoors at Larter Field. The park will be closed to the public for general use from 4 pm on that day. 

The meeting will be held under a tent in case there is inclement weather that day. Seating for voters will 

be spaced 6’ feet apart. However, voters who are attending with multiple parties may move the chairs 

next to each other to sit with their immediate family. Face coverings are required when entering the 

tent, during check in, and while moving about the tent. Extra face masks will be available at check in if 

needed.  Pets are not allowed except for valid service animals. 

The area will be sprayed for mosquitos in the days leading up to the meeting. Port-a-lets will also be 

available outside the tent.  

We look forward to seeing you at Town Meeting on July 30th. 

 

 


